
 

 

                               OTTE 
 
 
 
 
 
Dutch Innovation Box (DIB) Decree published to simplify allocation rules for small companies 
(fictitious allocation of € 25.000 profit, meaning maximum annual tax savings of € 5.000) 
 
The Netherlands Ministry of Finance has published a decree which gives tax payers the possibility to 
opt for a simplified DIB allocation system. 
 
According to the current tax law a tax payer is entitled to allocate all qualifying innovative profit to DIB. 
This DIB profit is taxable against an effective tax rate of 5% (instead of regular tax rate of 20-25%). 
 
In daily practice, finding the approved allocation method takes time from tax payers and tax 
authorities. The methods used are often based on methods developed in the transfer pricing practice 
(“transfer pricing light”). 
 
Many smaller and midsized companies, as well as the Dutch tax authorities, find the transfer pricing 
based allocation methods troublesome and burdensome. Therefore, the Dutch tax authorities have 
developed the alternative, fictitious method. Starting in 2013, the fictitious method allows tax payers to 
opt for a DIB-allocation of 25% of the taxable profit, however maximized at an amount of profit of € 
25.000. 
 
Conditions nevertheless to be fulfilled: 

- Entry ticket (patent or R&D certificate) must be available 
- Innovation must qualify as intangible property (IP) 
- IP costs must be administered in light of DIB allocation next years. 

 
The taxpayer is not required to: 

- Provide tax authorities with an allocation method (i.e. transfer pricing light not necessary) 
- Deduct IP costs from above mentioned fictitious profit. 

 
Therefore, the decree may solve issues for small size companies with minimal DIB activities. Please 
be aware that the IP-conditions remain in place.  
 
Companies for which innovation is a core activity will not opt for the fictitious method because the DIB 
allocation is (too) limited. 
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Disclaimer: This document contains general information only and nothing in these pages constitutes (fiscal) legal or other 
professional advice (including on matters of Netherlands law) or a comprehensive study. Although it has been prepared with 
great diligence and care, we accept no responsibility for loss which may arise from reliance on information contained in this 

document and recommend that for a specific legal problem or matter a suitable qualified (tax) lawyer is consulted.  
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